Welcome to Duckling Class

Hello! Welcome to Duckling Class. We can’t wait to
meet you. We have lots of fun at school and we know
that you will really enjoy playing and learning here.
This booklet will show you some of the places that you

will be using when you start at The Grove.

My name is Miss Holland and I will be
the Duckling Class Teacher, Monday-
Wednesday. I am also the EYFS & Key
Stage 1 Phase Leader.

This is Mr Cumberland he will be the
Duckling Class teacher Thursday -

Friday. Mr Cumberland is our

schools Nurture and Behaviour lead.



This is Mrs Rowe, she is

our Headteacher.

This is Mrs Hardy, she is our
Deputy Headteacher and SENDCO.




This is Mrs Fish, she is our class
Teaching Assistant. Mrs Fish loves junk
modelling, arts and crafts. She is very
creative! Mrs Fish also loves Number-
blocks (especially singing the theme
tunel) exploring our outside area and

reading lots of stories to the class.

This is Miss Kerry she is our class
Teaching Assistant. Miss Kerry loves
helping the children with their writing
and maths learning. Miss Kerry also
loves to read stories and being outside,
exploring the nature around us with the§

children.




You can arrive at schoolfrom 8:35am.

You will line up at the Nursery gate and
Miss Holland or Mr Cumberland will

walk you down to our pod door.
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up our coats and book

bags on our pegs.

The pegs will have your

name on them.

If you have a packed
lunch it will go on the

green trolley.




During the day, we will learn about new things. We
have a phonics session every day and we also have
a Literacy and Maths lesson. During the week we

also have fun finding out about the world and car-

rying out creative activities.

This is where we sit for our learning, the register

and for lots of stories!




You get lots of time to exptore the activities in our class-
room. You can choose where you want to go and you
can go both inside and outside all day. Here are some of

the areas you can explore.
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Here are some Of the areas you can go

and explore outside.




Then we get to go and play with the rest
of the school outside.

We play on the playground or on the grass.




where go for our
lunch, our PE lessons

and our assemblies.

This is the library. We can listen to

stories and borrow books from here.




School finishes at 3.15pm. We get our coats and book bags
from our pegs and then sit on the carpet for a story. You can

take home anything that you have made.

Your grown ups will come to our pod door to collect you.
Your teacher will call your name when they see someone who
is here to collect you. Then its time to go home and rest all

ready for the next day!
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You will need a school
polo shirt and a green jumper.

You will also need a rucksack.

We hope you have a lovely summer and

we cant wait to see you all in September.



